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Coming Soon - Inspection Scheduling by Phone

The City of Punta Gorda’s Building Division is happy to announce a new inspections
scheduling line for our community contractors and related parties. Instead leaving
a voicemail with inspections requests, our new phone line will enable you to call in
to schedule, reschedule, or cancel inspections in real time and check on inspections

results any time.

Inspection Scheduling in 3 Easy Steps

With 24/7 access, you
will easily:

« Schedule Inspections

« Cancel or Reschedule
Inspections

* Obtain Results

Be sure to have the

permit number,
inspection code, and
your desired date for
inspection ready.

www.cityofpuntagordafl.com



